
 
Order of the Arrow Vigil Honor  

 

 

 
The Vigil Honor is the highest honor that the Order of the Arrow can bestow upon 

its members for service to lodge, council, and Scouting. Membership cannot be 

earned by a person's conscious endeavors, but is recognized by their peers for 

outstanding service and devotion to the ideals of the Order of the Arrow.  

  

To be nominated, members must be Brotherhood members for 2 or more years 

and be a member in good standing with the Boy Scouts and the OA. The Lodge 

may nominate up to 2% of their membership for the Vigil 

Honor. At least 50% of Lodge nominations must be given to 

youth awardees.  

 

Congratulations to Scott McCullough and Rob Houts for 

being nominated for Vigil Honor. They will complete their 

Vigil this August, at Totanhan Nakaha’s Vigil Honor reunion.  


